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This Further Amendment responds to the request of Commission Staff for additional 
information/documentation on efforts made by Prime Time Christian Broadcasting Inc. (“PTCB”) to 
resolve technical difficulties and get their station KPCB-DT on the air.   

 

The previously filed Request for Silent STA and Waiver of Section 312(g) discussed actions taken by the 
Station through January of 2021.   Prime Time has searched its records again, and found additional 
documentation of visits by two vendors, on December 30, 2020, and January 20, 2021.    

 

Shawn Percifield is an IT and networking professional. He went out to the Station transmitter site on 
December 30th to help set up the Dozer equipment when PTCB personnel couldn't get it to work. 
Attached is a text message from him from December 30th.  He also remoted into the site a few additional 
times. 

 

Matt Montgommery is an engineer. He went out to the site on January 20th to troubleshoot the black 
picture PTCB was getting from the Dozer box once the connection issue was fixed. Attached is a text 
message from him from that date.    

 

At this time, PTCB cannot find any more written documentation for work done subsequent to January 
20th.   PTCB engaged Fletcher Heald & Hildreth in mid-February of 2021, and when Fletcher Heald 
advised PTCB of the need to file a Request for Silent STA and Section 312(g) Waiver, work at the site was 
generally terminated, pending resolution of the legal issues at the Commission.  

 

At this time, PTCB anticipates that it will be able to resume broadcast operations on Station KPCB-DT 
within two days of grant of reinstatement and extension of the station’s license.   
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